
Empire Iron Mining Partnership 
The Cleveland-Cliffs Iron Company. Manager 

United States Nuclear 
Regulatory Commission 
Region III- Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
2443 Warrenville Rd 
Iisle, I1 
60532-4352 

April 20,2005 

attn: Ms. Deborah Hersey 

Dear Ms Hersey, 

We wish to inform you of a change in Radiation Safety Officer at our operation. This change affects the 
following U.S.NRC Materials Licenses: 21-03076-01 ammendment no. 54 . Effective immediately Walter John 
Lampi replaces the RSO listed on the license. A copy of Mr. Lampi’s RSO training certificate is enclosed. 

Further, be it known that: I, Walter John Lampi, have willingly accepted the appointment of Radiation 
Safety Officer for the sites covered under the Material Licenses mentioned above. 

Walter John Lampi, R S d  

Clifgrd T. Smith 
V.P. and General Manager 

PO. Baa 38 Palmer, MI 49871-0038 9061475-3600 Wx 9061475-3777 
APR 2 6 2009 






